
City of Franklin Electoral Board
CANVASS

November 4, 2020

MINUTES

Members Present: Doris Artis, Purlie Banks, Pat Newman, Jen Maynard.

Doris Artis called the meeting to order at 10:04 a.m. in the Conference Room at the Emergency 
Services Building. The purpose of the meeting was to conduct the canvass of the General 
Election held November 3, 2020.

Pat Newman made a motion to hold the Provisional Ballot meeting on Friday, November 6, 
2020, because 26 of the 28 ballots are AB. Purlie Banks seconded the motion. Motion passed 
unanimously.

Pat Newman made a motion that the review and approval of the previous meetings minutes be 
tabled until our next regular meeting. Purlie Banks seconded the motion. Motion passed 
unanimously.

The EB reviewed all of the SORs, printed return sheets, poll books, poll book count sheets for 
Precincts 1 - 6.  The EB will reconvene and conclude the Canvass after the CAP completes their 
workload on Friday, November 6, 2020. 

The meeting was adjourned at 2:04 p.m. and will reconvene on November 6, 2020.

November 6, 2020

MINUTES

Doris Artis reconvened the EB Meeting on November 6, 2020 at 12:47 p.m. to conduct the 
Provisional Ballot Meeting.  All EB members were present along with General Registrar, Jen 
Maynard.

The EB reviewed 28 Provisional Ballots.

CAP:  5 provisionals - All counted.

Precinct 1:  2 provisionals - 1 counted.

Precinct 2:  8 provisionals - 8 counted.

Precinct 3:  3 provisionals - 3 counted.

Precinct 4:  5 provisionals - 5 counted.



Precinct 5:  5 provisionals - 4 counted.

Precinct 6:  0 provisional ballots.

The Provisional Ballot Meeting was adjourned at 2:01 p.m. The EB will reconvene today, 
November 6, 2020, to conduct the CAP Canvass.

Doris Artis called the meeting to reconvene the EB to conduct the CAP Canvass at 5:42 p.m. on 
November 6, 2020.  The EB Reviewed all of the SORs, printed return sheet, poll book, poll book 
count sheets for CAP.

Having no further business, the Canvass was concluded and the meeting was adjourned at 6:17 
p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

J. Patrick Newman
Secretary  


